
Welcome to Saskatchewan Rivers Public School  
 

We are happy to welcome your children back to our schools as they are preparing to head back on 
Tuesday, September 2, 2025. Kindergarten and Prekindergarten students may have alternate start times 
in the first week of school, so please look for information from your local school regarding details. We are 
excited about the engaging and innovative learning experience awaiting us in the 2025-2026 school year.  
 
 

Whether you have been part of our community for some time or if you have just joined us, we are glad that 
you are part of our community. We are privileged to have our division within Treaty 6 Territory and on the 
traditional Homeland of the Métis; and Indigenous people are a vibrant part of our past, present and 
future. Saskatchewan Rivers Public School Division is held in high regard by local and provincial 
members of the education sector, and you will find our First Choice for Excellence to be a dynamic 
school division dedicated to student achievement. We take immense pride in our students for excelling in 
our exceptional programs, and in our employees, who, in every role, serve our students and families.  
 

The Board of Education is clearly focused on its motto to achieve excellence for every learner. That focus 
has enabled the division to consistently improve and has empowered staff to provide the best programs 
possible for nearly 9000 Prekindergarten to Grade 12 students in 32 school communities. The diversity of 
students and families within our community is well served by dedicated staff members who are focused 
on ensuring that all students achieve high standards.  

Saskatchewan Rivers Public School Division has set 
out priorities in the Strategic Plan listed in this poster.  

The Saskatchewan Rivers Public School Division is a 
place of excellence, and we are proud of the work we 
do with students, families and other partners in our 
educational community. If you have any questions or 
concerns, or suggestions, please contact us at your 
local school or at the Education Centre (306-764-1571 
or toll free 1-888-764-1571). We welcome the 
opportunity for conversation and look forward to 
working with you as we pursue excellence for every 
learner.  

 

Your is Education,  

 

Neil Finch 
Director of Education 
Saskatchewan Rivers Public School Division 
 


